Distribution:
M-4 Project File
JPRoberts

JUL 5 1978 JShafer
NMSS:R/F
FCRR:R/F

ANL File
Project M-4 LCRouse

Dr. Philip F. Gustafson, Director
Division of Environnenta] Impact Studies
Argonne National Laboratory

9700 South Cass Avenue

Argonne, I1linois 60439

Dear Dr. Gustafson:

I have received your letter of June 11, 1979 with the
attached monthly report for April. I am pleased to note that
progress on the final statement continues. 7The draft of Volume I,
the text, and 'olume III, comments and responses, are in NRC
for internal review,

Sincerer,

John Roberts

Fuel Reprocess1nn and
Recycle Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle
and Material Safety
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